The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Ms Wendy Beggs
Directorate of Legal Services
2 Franklin Street
BELFAST
BT2 8DQ

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 NSCW50/1 NSCS071/1

Our Ref: BC-0188-13

Date: 19th February 2013

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Raychel Ferguson

I refer to the report provided by Dr Declan Warde to Directorate of Legal Services The Inquiry would like to have sight of all correspondence relating to and arising out of the report including the original letter of instruction

As oral evidence will start again in 26th February I would be grateful for an immediate response

Yours sincerely, Berne Conlon.

Bernie Conlon

Secretary to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341